
TOWN OF TEMPLE, NH 
PLANNING BOARD 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A public hearing will be held remotely on Tuesday November 17, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. for 
the purpose of acting upon an application for a minor subdivision of Map 6A Lot 60, 
located at 242 General Miller Highway in the Rural Residential and Agricultural district, 
and owned by Lisa D. Beaudoin. Instructions for attending remotely Via Zoom or 
telephone will be made available several days before the hearing by public notice on the 
town website https://www.templenh.org, and by notice at the town office. The 
application will remain on the agenda until voted on. 
 
Bruce Kullgren, Chairman 
 

https://www.templenh.org/

